
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sirs 

 

REGULATION 17 NOTIFICATION OF COMMENCEMENT OF THE 
‘Hartlepool Borough Council Road Activities Permit Scheme for Road Works and Street Works’ 

 
This letter is to give you formal notification on behalf of Hartlepool Borough Council Permit Authority 
under Regulation 17 of the Traffic Management Permit Schemes (England) Regulations 2007 that the 
order giving effect to the Permit Scheme, was made on the 28 February 2020 to bring the Permit Scheme 
into force from 30th March 2020.  

To be clear, this is the start date of the Scheme from which time it will operate across the full Hartlepool 
Borough boundary area. 

The final approved version of Permit Scheme document can be found on 
https://www.hartlepool.gov.uk/info/20089/roads_and_pavements/868/streetworks_permits/1 
 
If you have any questions relating to this matter or the Project please contact: 
 
Ralph Young 
Hartlepool Borough Council 
Level 4 
Civic Centre 
Victoria Road 
Hartlepool 
TS24 8AY 
 
01429 284141 
 
Ralph.young@hartlepool.gov.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
Ralph Young 

Denise McGuckin 
Regeneration & Neighbourhoods 
 
Civic Centre 
Victoria Road 
Hartlepool 
TS24 8AY 

Tel: 01429 266522 
www.hartlepool.gov.uk 
 
Our Ref   
Your Ref: 

Contact Officer  

Email:     

https://www.hartlepool.gov.uk/info/20089/roads_and_pavements/868/streetworks_permits/1
http://www.hartlepool.gov.uk/


 
 

 


